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Postcard Notice Mailed February 18 



District Website Home Page 



District Website Summary & Links 



Timeline for User Fee 

• February 17th Advice Letter 1152 filed by Cal-Am 
 

• February 18th Notification sent to Customers 
 

• March 18th User Fee should begin to appear on 
bills;  Two other surcharges removed  
 

• April 18th District submits final invoices for 
reimbursed expenses 
 

• May District receives User Fee revenues 


